
[Insert your name]

[Insert your address]

[Insert your telephone number]

[Insert your email address]

[Insert Date]

To: 
Chief Executive 

District Health Service/Primary network/etc

Email: 

Cc:
Chairperson of the Board of PHN or District health service 
email
Name of local state member of parliament

Member for “name of electorate”

email
Hon (Name), Minister for Health, State Government 
email
Dear Chief Exec name,
I am a local mother, who [is pregnant and planning to birth at your hospital / would consider giving birth in the future at [name of Hospital]. 

I am writing to you because I am [disappointed/distressed/frustrated] that I am unable to access Continuity of Midwifery Carer at your hospital. I have been told that this model of care has not been implemented at your hospital yet.

I would like to have access to this model of care because I am aware of the benefits of having a known midwife throughout pregnancy, birth and during the postnatal period.  It is important to me that I know and trust the midwife that will provide my care during labour and birth in hospital and that they know me and my wishes. After birth I would like to have my known midwife then provide me with comprehensive postnatal care for six weeks, with most visits being in my home.

I know that Continuity of Midwifery Carer models offer woman-centred, best practice, evidence based maternity care and has shown to improve health outcomes for women and babies. I would like to have the option to choose this type of care.

As you know, our state-funded health system is overstretched. By implementing a Continuity of Midwifery Care model in your hospital, you would not only be improving health outcomes for women and babies, but you would be introducing a model that supports the development and retention of a skilled midwifery workforce which is responsive to day-to-day demand. These models are cost effective and have significant potential to improve the quality and sustainability of maternity services in [state]  rural and remote areas. It also means your facility is satisfying the commitments made by all state and territory governments to the National Maternity Services Plan.

This model of care is successfully being offered in [state] hospitals such as [names of hospital’s]  and is strongly supported by women. 

I ask that you acknowledge that you have received my letter, and advise me of what steps your hospital is taking to improve access for women to a Continuity of Midwifery Care model, in line with women’s wishes and government plans. 

Yours expectantly, 

[Insert your name]

